
 

1700 North Congress Avenue, Austin, Texas 78701-1495 
P.O. Box 12873, Austin, Texas 78711-2873 

512-463-5001   glo.texas.gov 
 

January 14, 2022 
 
 
 
The Honorable Gilbert Gomez                                                                            VIA EMAIL 
Mayor, Robstown 
P.O. Box 872 
Robstown, TX 78380 
 
Re: HMGP Supplemental HUD Most Impacted and Distressed Award Notice 
 
Dear Mayor Gomez: 
 
The Texas General Land Office Community Development and Revitalization division (GLO-
CDR) has completed its review of the Community Development Block Grant Mitigation (CDBG-
MIT) Hazard Mitigation Grant Program: Supplemental (HMGP-S) application for HUD Most 
Impacted and Distressed (HMID) funding. Congratulations, we are pleased to announce the 
approval of your application.  This letter is confirmation that Robstown’s application for HMGP-
S HMID has been deemed eligible and approved for funding.  The application is moving forward 
to contracting. 
 
Project Information: 
 

Applicant: Robstown 
 

CDBG-MIT Amount: $2,105,002.00 
 

Project Title: Lift Station Generator and Upgrades 
 
Following drafting of your Subrecipient Agreement (contract) documents, you will receive an 
email via DocuSign for electronic signature (contract execution). Once all parties have signed, I 
will schedule a Kickoff Workshop with you to guide you through program requirements, the terms 
of your executed contract, confirm your signatory’s contact information, establish a contact list of 
key stakeholders, and address specific questions you may have.   
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GLO-CDR is dedicated to the City of Robstown’s success. If you have any immediate questions 
regarding this award, feel free to contact me at ahide.gutierrez.glo@recovery.texas.gov or (737) 
465-9811. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Ahide Gutierrez 
Grant Manager 
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